
Marshall Street reconstruction 
County Road 23 in Northeast Minneapolis 

 

Project information 
Hennepin County is planning to reconstruct 

Marshall Street (County Road 23) between 3rd 

Avenue and Lowry Avenue (County Road 153) 

in Northeast Minneapolis. The county seeks to 

replace aging infrastructure and improve 

safety and comfort for people walking, biking, 

rolling and driving along the corridor. 

In 2018, Hennepin County conducted a 

corridor study which resulted in the 

recommendation of a two-way off street cycle 

track through the corridor, as well as 

reallocation of space for people walking, 

rolling, biking, and driving. 

Project goals 

Hennepin County seeks to achieve the 

following goals: 

1. Create safe spaces for all users 

2. Plan for accessible, continuous and 

separated bikeways and sidewalks 

3. Develop sustainable parking solutions 

4. Strengthen connections to Marshall 

Street businesses and destinations 

5. Balance needs for all modes of transportation 

6. Improve access to the river and green spaces 

7. Improve transit connections 

Anticipated project timeline 

Contacts 

Kelly Agosto 

Project manager 

Kelly.agosto@hennepin.us 

612-596-0365 

Website 

hennepin.us/marshallstreetne 

 

 

Project area map 


